


II. Part II Description of Curriculum Change
1. GEOG 371 Aerospace Workshop is to be deleted from the master course list.

2. Rationale: This course has not been taught since Spring of 1996. The last
three times that it was offered (Spring 1995, Summer 1995, and Spring 1996)
it was taught by a faculty member in another department. None of the current
department faculty members are qualified to teach the course because it
requires a pilot’s license to teach the flight instruction portion of the course.
There is no anticipated need for this course in the future for department

programs.

It’s deletion will have no impact on department programs because it
is not required nor has it been an option in any of our undergraduate tracks.

The course is to be deleted from the next catalog after it passes Senate.



